

6thinForm

CHEADLE HULME SIXTH FORM NEWSLETTER

Issue 32 - 21st June 2024

Note from the Director of Sixth Form

In Sixth Form this week, the focus has been very much on exams; the remaining A Level exams have taken place with the very last ones on Friday. We would like to wish all our Year 13 students the very best for the next stage in their lives and hope they have a relaxing and enjoyable summer. We look forward to seeing Year 13 again on A Level results day, Thursday 15th August; further details regarding the arrangements have been sent out in a separate communication. Year 12 exams and study leave will start on Monday and will continue into the following week. Year 12 students are welcome to make use of the study facilities in Sixth Form and the Study Centre will remain open until 6.00pm each evening. Professional dress, including a lanyard, should be worn when students come into school for exams or to study and students should remember to sign in and out when entering and leaving the site.

Aside from exams and exam preparation, Year 12 EPQ students have been delivering their EPQ presentations this week; the presentation marks the culmination of their year-long project and we really enjoyed hearing about their research; well done everyone!

Apertura students from across the Trust have attended the Apertura Conference at The Whitworth Gallery. Students listened to an Apertura lecture and attended a workshop on competitive entry personal statements. They also enjoyed a celebratory lunch to mark their participation in the programme this year. Students have also visited Birmingham University as part of our Life After Laurus programme.

Chemistry students have taken part in the Cambridge Chemistry Challenge and staff, students and parents/carers have celebrated the work of our A Level Art and Photography students at the Art and Photography exhibition.

As you may be aware, students taking part in the Duke of Edinburgh award are required to complete a specified number of hours volunteering. We are pleased to share an update from @DofENorth - 'during 2023/24 DofE students from CHHS and the Sixth Form have spent a phenomenal 4797 hours volunteering, with a social value of £25,327'. This is a fantastic achievement and we are very proud that our students' hard work has been recognised; congratulations and well done! The final element of the award, the qualifying expedition will take place in July.

There will be no newsletters whilst students are on study leave and the normal timetable will resume on Monday 8th July at 8.30am.

If you would like any further information regarding any aspect of the Sixth Form, please do not hesitate to contact the Sixth Form team on sixthform@chhs.org.uk.

HelmDargefield

What's happening next week? (w/c 24th June and w/c 1st July)

Mon 24th – Fri 5th July

Year 12 internal examination window (normal timetable suspended)

Dates for your diary

Monday 8th July Wed 3rd July – Thursday 4th July Fri 12th July – Tuesday 16th July Students return to school following study leave HE+ residential trip to Cambridge Gold DofE assessed expedition